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Here are some pictures of the Back from the Sand  homecoming
in Stevens Point, WI June 19th for the 32nd Brigade. We here at
Free Riders Press along with the families want to thank each and
every one of our heroes home. With fun, food and family time it
was a great day. I want to especially thank the folks that came
out to support our troops out of love of country. Thank You all
that made the day possible, and God bless the U.S.A.


